Fans Club Rockets

First of all, I'd like to truly thank you, dear fanclub members, for your amazing fidelity all along
these years, by supporting with passion this 'space rock' movement, which | created with the band
'The Rockets', about 40 years ago.

Also, very hearty thanks to the fanclub website founders, Ernesto Eleuteri and Marcello Barigazzi,
who helped this love survive by sharing with all of you that passion for music, through minute and
everyday work.

All along my career, this passion has always vibrantly been living in my heart. Music is the fuel of
my life, and | have the feeling that it helps me getting a bit younger, day after day!

Before anything else, music is about sharing emotions, and now | do receive them more than ever,
thanks to your constant support and unfailing loyalty.

This is why | have recently decided to come back to the front of the spatial music stage!

Indeed, after having met some new artists of this musical movement, as musicians, singers, DJs
as well as producers and managers, | have come to the idea of reviving the "Rockland" label (the
former one of The Rockets), a space music oriented entity, in order to help young artists, but also
older ones, to get on stage.

So, if you are:

...Musician, singer, composer..or any artistic creator, involved in any form of arts linked to the
"space world" (photo, graphic, video, engineer...)

...Then the gates of my spaceshift are wide opened to you.

Feel free to contact me personnally!

| will be pleased to listen to your suggestions, and will surely be attentive to any of your projects...in
order to fulfill your dreams...and send them to the upper space!

Musically,

Claude Lemoine
lemoine.claude @yahoo.fr
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